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Hi BDTHC Members, 
  
     Once again we are having great weather 
to get out and detect.  I hope all are 
taking advantage of this! 
  
We held our meeting on Sept. 14, 2015 at the 

Forty Foot municipal building at 7pm.  Discussion for the fall club 
picnic and Hunt and signup was first on the agenda.  All went well 
and several signed up.   
  
     We decided to upgrade our planters for the hunts with stainless 
steel tips to make it easier to bury the coins in all conditions at 
our club and open hunts.  Also to get two long screw drivers to make 
it easier to plant the flags. 
  
     It was also discussed to have an outing to remove the trash in 
our open hunt field to make for better hunting next August. We will 
look into a date for this outing before winter sets in.  
  
     Finds of the month:   Coin:  Mike Mazur----Half Dime 
                           Jewelry:  By Derr-----Diamond Ring 
                           Misc.:  Mike Lettieri-----Old Safety razor
  
     Our Club members only Picnic and hunt was held on Sept. 20, 2015 
at the Goss's house.  A good time was had by all who attended. Great 
food and lots of targets in the hunts.  We also had an extra hunt put 
on by Ken Goss and Mike Gipson so we had three hunts this time. 
Again we would like to thank the Goss's for the use of their house 
for this event. 
  
     We used the planters we upgraded to bury the coins for the club 
hunt and they performed well.  We now have 11 planters upgraded with 
Stainless Steel tips and light weight PVC. 
  
     Tentative dates for the Spring Club Members only Picnic and Hunt 
are:  April 24th,  May 22nd and June 26, 2016.  Please think about 
these dates for our next meeting on Oct. 12th, 2015.  Don't 

"The Penn Pointer"



forget Joe Jorgenson's hunt is May 21st and 22nd, 2016 in Ocean City, 
NJ. 
  
     Mrs. Goss gave us input on new club shirts!  We picked Athletic 
Heather for the color and polo shirt for the style.  She is getting 
more information on sizing and pictures so you can see what the shirt 
will look like.  The price will be around $20.00 and a little more 
for XXL and up. 
  
     Our next meeting will be on October 12, 2015 at the Forty Foot 
municipal building at 7pm in the basement.  
  
Happy hunting 
BDTHC President 
By Derr


